
June 6, 2018

Mr. Alan Clark
Director of Transportation Planning
Houston‐Galveston Area Council
3555 Timmons, Suite 120
Houston, TX 77027

Re: FM 830 Widening

Dear Mr. Clark, 

The Howard Hughes Corporation has been working to develop the Woodland Hills master planned 
community, which will feature 1,300 acres of sustainable mixed use development adjacent to FM 830. In 
2014 the Howard Hughes Corporation indicated our support for the widening of FM 830, and our 
willingness to financially participate in the project to provide funding the associated environmental and 
design costs. We are still committed to this level of collaboration to allow this project to proceed. We are 
hopeful that this public‐private partnership can extend to H‐GAC and FHWA so that this important 
congestion management project can be completed.  

Sincerely,

Heath Melton
Vice President
Howard Hughes Corporation 
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